

Jordy Hecker Box 503 Chetwynd BC VOC 1J0

May 8, 2014

District Of Chetwynd Box 357 Chetwynd BC VOC 1JO Att: Carol Newsom

Re: CHETWYND YOUTH LEADERSHIP SCHOLARSHIP

**Dear Carol** 

Thank you again for selecting me for the Chetwynd Youth Leadership Scholarship for 2013. I still feel very privileged to have be chosen for this award. I fully intend to keep on encouraging and demonstrating strong leadership to the youth in my community. The first half of this scholarship helped me last year with my tuition and expenses for my first year of University. The second half will also help me with my second year of tuition and other expenses. Once again thank you to yourself and everyone involved in this selection. Take care and have a great summer.

Sincerely

Jordy Hecker
Jordy Hecker